[image: C:\Users\Cladue\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\YLHO1VUF\BAMC.09.26.18 - page 1.jpg]
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\Cladue\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\YLHO1VUF\BAMC.09.26.18 - page 2.jpg]
image1.jpeg
BROOKS ACADEMY MUSEUM COMMISSION
MINUTES
SEPTEMEBER 26, 2018

MEMBERS PRESENT: David Spitz, Chair

Peggy Rose, Clerk
Sandra Hall

Barry Knowles
Debora Roberts

OTHERS: Janet Cassidy, Director, Harwich Historical Society
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Call to Order
The Chair called the meeting to order at 9:39 AM.

Annual Reorganization of the Commjssion

MOTION: Sandra Hall motioned to have the current Chair, David Spitz, and the current
Clerk, Peggy Rose, continue in their positions for another term; Debora Miller seconded
and motion carried unanimously.

Approval of Minutes

MOTION: Ms. Hall moved to approve the minutes of February 28, April 18, May 21 and
August 8, 2018 as written: Ms. Miller seconded and motion carried unanimously.

Status of Bertaux & IWerks Study on Museum Improvements

The Chair advised that the study had been received last Friday. The cost estimate is a
little under 1.5 million dollars. Commission members will receive a copy of the report
and it will be discussed at next month’s meeting.

Community Preservation Committee Funding Request

The Commission will not be submitting a funding request for FY 2020.
MOTION: Ms. Hall moved to authorize the Chair to draft an article requesting $5,000.
for preservation funds in the event that the Board of Selectmen call a special town

meeting; Ms. Miller seconded and motion carried unanimously.

Review of 2008 Town of Harwich/Harwich Historical Society Agreement

MOTION: Ms. Hall moved to request an extension of the agreement with clarification of
the status of the electric bill; Ms. Miller seconded and motion carried unanimously.
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Garden Club of Harwich Request for Water System Upgrade

The club has advised of no water pressure in some of the water lines. These are the
original lines and the Chair will contact the Water Department about the problem.

Janet Cassidy reported that the season is winding down. The farmer’s market will close
on October 4 and the museum will close on October 6 with an event recognizing the 10"
anniversary of finding the Piano in the Woods. There will be 2 lantern tours, a cranberry
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VIII. Report from Museum Director
bog tour and a book talk in October.

IX. Adjourn

There being no further business, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 10:39 AM.
Respectfully submitted,

Peggy Rose
Clerk
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